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ABORIGINAL CULTURAL HERITAGE ACT —  
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AUTHORITY GUIDANCE 

549. Ms L. METTAM to the Minister for Environment: 
I have a supplementary question. Can the minister confirm that there will be no hangover from the Aboriginal Cultural 
Heritage Act 2021 with the Environmental Protection Authority and handling of Aboriginal cultural heritage? 
Mr R.R. WHITBY replied: 
As the member knows, the state is reverting to the original 1972 legislation. The Environmental Protection Act 
has not changed in any way and will continue to operate as before. 
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